
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Magic Breakfast 
This will begin after half term for those children who we have received reply slips back for and wish to 
take part in the scheme. 
 
Key Stage 2 Snack Shack 
As we are starting offering all children a bagel in the morning, we will no longer be running Snack Shack 
at break times. Thank you for your support over the years in running this venture. 
 
Building work 
This is now in full swing and will be continuing over half term. The work is still on track to end in the Easter       
holidays. 
 
Schoolgateway 
After half term we will no longer be with our texting service Schoolgateway. It is 
therefore crucial that you have returned the form with your email address on if 
you wish to be contacted by school with reminders and receive the weekly newsletter to your device. 
 
 
We hope the unseasonably warm weather continues over the half term break and that you have an 
enjoyable week. 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 15th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 25th February School opens after half term 
Wednesday 27th March Bookshop 
Friday 29th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Thursday 4th April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 5th April   Easter egg competition 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April  School opens for summer term 
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